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Wisconsin Supreme Court decision

It is essential to know that all schools in Wisconsin will remain closed throughout June 30th. The Court's decision to
stop the "Safer at Home Order," on May 13th, 2020, didn't enforce opening all public and private schools. Therefore, the
Court's decision does not reopen schools. As a result, we will continue as a plan with the virtual learning process until the
end of the school calendar year, June 11th, 2020.

2. Community Engagement.

We have finalized our virtual events and activities for the remainder of the year, and have placed them on our social
media platforms. The Pandemic team will work with the administration in coordinating the events using CDC & Bayfield
County Health Services recommendations to keep all virtual and drive-by events safe. The team is vetting each event
with staff to ensure that all activities place children and family safety the number one priority. The upcoming events are
on the flyer with more information to follow as the teams put the procedures for each activity.

3. Virtual Learning platform for the fall school year.

The start of the next school year brings in questions to on-campus or off-campus learning platforms. We have begun
the process of organizing a re-entry staffing group to engage in the discussion of the start of the 2020-2021 school year.
The group will look at all aspects of how we will perform if virtual learning continues due to COVID-19.

The data and performance reviews from staff, students, and parents should help with the fall transition back to virtual
learning. We can take the positives and needs of improvements to better our learning objectives and continue with our
teachers and students connecting to their experience. Teachers and Principals have a good handle on things and will
make adjustments as we move forward.

4. Miigwech to Students, Parents/Guardians, All-Staff & Board Members.
I want to take this time to thank you to everyone who has made it possible for our district to transition into an off-site
learning program. It's the first time in our history that we have gone through such a change process for learning that

needed all of us to get involved and contribute in some way. So, with all the hard work put forth for kids, you all deserved
a big pat on your backs.

Troller End of the Year Events & Dates.pdf (569 KB)

This meeting is a meeting of the Board of Education in public for the purpose of conducting the School District's business and is not
to be considered a public community meeting. There is a time for public participation during the meeting as indicated in the agenda.
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